Sandy Kitchen

From:

Sandy Kitchen

Sent:

Wednesday, April 4, 2018 1:52 PM

To:

Sandy Kitchen

Subject:

FW: Boulevard Shade Trees - Lions Club Donation to the Town

From: Joan Cope [mailto:joanswin@yahoo.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 3:06 PM

To: KingsvilleWorks < Kingsvilleworks@kingsville.ca>

Cc: Fred Cross < lionfred@hotmail.ca>

Subject: Boulevard Shade Trees - Lions Club Donation to the Town

To commemorate the Lions Club of Kingsville's 85th Anniversary, the Lions wish to donate 8 Carolinian shade trees to the town.

In particular, the club would like to suggest planting the shade trees along the Remark Trail on the west side boulevard of Jasperson Ave.

This trail is a popular walking trail and could benefit from some lovely shade trees to enhance the recreation value of active living.

Another possibility would be to plant some or all of the shade trees in close proximity to the new Grovedale community building, once completed.

Please contact: President Fred Cross of the Kingsville Lions Club.

ph. 733 3349 or e-mail lionfred@hotmail.ca

Thank you.